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“Happy Tuesday” 

The first Happy Tuesday of 2014-2015 was a cheerful one indeed. Students from Grades 3 and 4 
enjoyed the pleasant atmosphere that hovered the primary area of the playground, as large groups 
of children sang along to the blaring music while others showed off their artistic talent. Some were 
even playing word games with prefects from Grades 11 and 12! All in all, this week’s Happy Tuesday 
was a great halfway mark to week number three. 
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Primary students rejoice in a midday break 
packed with art, music and happy faces
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